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01 December 2020 
  
  
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mr M Oliver MCEOI 

CEO 

MarkTwo Consulting 

PO Box 193 

Ashburton  VIC  3147 

Dear Mark 

Re: Speaking Presentation  
  
On behalf of The CEO Institute, thank you for presenting to Syndicate No. 4 on 
Thursday 12 November 2020. We at the Institute and our members, appreciate your 
time and effort in supporting the program. 
  
The member feedback was very positive and averaged the following ratings out of 10 for 
your presentation: 
  
Relevance of Topic:000.9 
Guest Speaker:00000009.5 
  
The following member comments are included for your interest: 

 Very good presentation but not enough time to go in depth. Potential for a 
longer workshop. 

 Very informative and interesting session. 
 
Thank you once again for your involvement in The CEO Institute Speaking Program. 
 
Kind regards 
 

  
 
Janine Barrett 
Member Services - Speaker Coordinator 


